From: Todhunter

Sent: 25 October 2015 09:50
To: wildp

Subject: Objection to H-BL &

Dear Sir
| received a letter regarding a proposed development H-BL 6, South of Craiginn Terrace.

| have tried to access details on the West Lothian web site; however, there is no plan listed. This should
be rectified as a matter of urgency as the plan should have been available from 12th October.

Based on the drawing supplied | object to the proposed development as this is a green field site and
planning permission should not be granted.

The properties bordering the proposed development, including my property, are all bungalows and | would

strongly object to any property other than bungalows being built in the neighboring sites, due to loss of
privacy.

Yours Sincerely

Dr Nigel Todhunter



